
 

Monday, Sept 18  Day 4  
 
 

Tuesday, Sept 19 Day 5  
 

 

Wednesday, Sept 20 Day 1   

Thursday, Sept 21 Day 2 Open House 5:30-6:00pm 

 
 

Friday, Sept 22 Day 3  

 
  
 

 

 

Upcoming Information:  
 

 

• Pizza Days will start on October 5th and run every Thursday. Pizza MUST be pre-
ordered for the month. Please sign into School Cash to order your pizza. It is online 

for purchase from September 15-29 for the month of October.  

• Please log into your Parent Portal and fill in the Media Consent Form which can be 

found under Permissions and the Student Information Verification Form.  

• Thanksgiving Holiday October 9 – No School 

• Picture Day is scheduled for October 12 
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• PA Day October 20th – No School 

 

Pick up and Drop off 

 
If possible, students are always encouraged to walk to school.  If you are dropping your child off in the 
morning, or picking your child up at the end of the day, please do not stop or park in front of the 
school.  The lane in front of the school is for emergency purposes and school bus loading only. We 
appreciate your support with helping to keep our students and community members safe.   

 

All grade 1 to 8 students should go to the back playground for 9:15 to line up and enter with 
their classes. If you have Kindergarten students and older students that you are picking up, 
please pick up your Kindergarten student in the front and walk around to the back yard to 
pick up your older students. 

 

Terry Fox Run 2023 
 
Terry Fox once said, "anything is possible if you try." Inspired by his amazing example, our school is 
proudly taking part in this year's Terry Fox School Run on Thursday, September 28th. Please consider 
supporting Gatestone, and help us raise much-needed funds for cancer research. Students can collect 
donations using the pledge forms sent home, or online using the link below.  
 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/GatestonePSStoneyCreek  
 
Once again this year, parents and students will have the opportunity to purchase 2023 Terry Fox Run 
t-shirts. The 2023 Terry Fox Run shirt was designed together with input from Ryan Reynolds and the 
Fox Family. The shirt features messages Terry and his family received both past and present, and 
celebrates how his story and legacy continues to inspire people of all ages, backgrounds, and abilities 
in Canada and beyond. T-shirts may only be purchased using School Cash Online, and the deadline for 
orders is Thursday, September 21st. All sales from the shirts will go towards our fundraising goal this 
year. We thank you in advance for supporting Gatestone School in the fight against cancer and 
keeping Terry's dream alive.   

 

 

Have a Wonderful Weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/GatestonePSStoneyCreek

